
NOTICE FROM THE PARISH COUNCIL

On behalf of the Parish Council, we would like to make you aware of the following information regarding the forthcoming election of a Parish Councillor by process of Co-option.

We currently have a vacancy for a Parish Councillor.

If you are interested and qualify under one of the below:-

· Registered as a local government elector for the Parish on the current    Electoral Register
· Have during the whole of the previous 12 months occupied as tenant or owner of any land or other premises in the Parish. 
· His/her principal or only place of work in the previous 12 months has been in the Parish. 
· Has resided either in the Parish or within 3 miles thereof during the whole of the previous 12 months.

   
   Please email the Parish Clerk at clerk@addlethorpeparishcouncil.gov.uk
 

